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Choose MIC for SECGC Giving Campaign!  

The State Employee Charitable Giving Campaign (SECGC) is "the annual opportunity for Montana 
state employees to donate to organizations of their choice via payroll deduction, cash, check, credit, 
or debit card. 
Since 1990, Montana state employees have donated over $10 million to nonprofit organizations in the 
state."  

If you are a state employee please consider MIC as a recipient! All donations will support our 
programs: Family Promise, Missoula Works, and Housing Advocate Network.  

For information about how the SECGC donation process works, 
visit: https://charitablegiving.mt.gov/How-to-Donate 

 

 

 

https://charitablegiving.mt.gov/How-to-Donate


Annual HAN Gathering  

Thank you to everyone who 
attended the Housing Advocate 
Network gathering and "Hannie 
Awards" acknowledging some 

our incredible volunteers.  
 

HAN ended it’s 2022-23 fiscal 
year in June with some pretty 
significant reasons to 
celebrate. 
Almost 300 individuals/families 
received support during the 
year, and of those 
about 80 stuck around long 
enough to be matched with a HAN volunteer (or two), including 33 families at the Family Housing 
Center. We got to celebrate 67 housing wins during the year, up from 53 the year before, and we 
also celebrated the hiring of Megan Clifford as our new program coordinator, an expansion into 
several new volunteer positions, a revival of the HAN newsletter (thanks Taylor and Alex!) and a new 
community drop-in group at the Missoula Food Bank and Community Center. 

HAN Fall Training 2023 

HAN is gearing up for its fall training! This 
season’s training will be in “Housing 
Problem-Solving” and is an opportunity to 
learn a little more about the issues and 
dynamics of homelessness and gain some 
practical skills for engaging with neighbors 
in order to support them on their journey. 
Either join us for a full day Saturday 
training, with lunch, or subsequent Thursday 
evenings.  

Click here to register, and also feel free to 
share this link with others who might be 
interested in learning more about supporting 
their neighbors!  

  

 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.gle/TSSyavBnYMJq9sXT9


Host Family Needed for Visiting Tibetan Nun 

The Namchak Foundation is on the lookout for a family 
willing to host visiting Tibetan nun, Chönyi Zangmo. She 
is one of the most accomplished nuns of the Namchak 
Lineage of Tibetan Buddhism, and is embarking on a 
journey to Montana to teach Buddhist practitioners at 
Ewam (Garden of 1,000 Buddhas) and Namchak. Their 
hope is to have her stay in Missoula for a year starting in 
mid-October.  They are also open to folks hosting for 
shorter periods of time.  Namchak will cover expenses, 

including housing, utilities, and food, provided she shares 
meals with the hosting family.  

If you or someone you know is interested please reach 
out to jessica@namchak.org 

 

Calling Local Artists and Makers! 

Missoula Works Ventures is hosting a "Small Biz Saturday Maker's Market" at Atonement Lutheran on 
Saturday November 25th! If you are an artist or maker, we would love you to join us! Email 

naomi@missoulaworks.com if you are interested.  
 

Mark your calendars and keep an eye out for more details to come! 
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Missoula Works Visits Global Neighborhood 
Thrift! 

Paige, (Director, MW), Naomi (sales, outreach, development, MW/MIC), Daisy (Personal Development 
Coordinator, MW), and Jaiger (MW Steering Committee), took a trip to Spokane last month for a visit 
to Global Neighborhood Thrift. Global Neighborhood, 'was founded in 2008 to provide long-term 
support to the roughly 500 refugees per year resettling in Spokane.' They are an Employee Social 
Enterprise (ESE) and like Missoula Works Ventures was chosen to be part of REDF's most recent 
cohort.   

If you are in Spokane, it is well worth the hours 
you will inevitably spend there!! 

 

 

 

Welcome Heather!  

We are thrilled to welcome Heather to MIC! 

Heather is an MSW graduate student at the 
University of Montana, completing her practicum 
experience with MIC. Heather grew up in Bozeman, 
where she studied Cell Biology and Neuroscience, 
before moving to Helena to work with youth at 
Intermountain Children's Home. Heather is excited 
to be a housing advocate, to work alongside 
individuals to find resources and creative housing 
solutions in this time of housing crisis.   

 

 
 
 

 

 

https://www.global-neighborhood.org/
https://redf.org/


MIC Program Tours- Join us!  

During the tours, we provide an overview of how our programs are 
operating in Missoula, share stories and offer opportunities to get 
more involved.   

 

Next Tour: October 18th, 10am-11am 

Scan the QR code or sign up HERE!  

 
 

Housing Advocate Network Newsletter - SIGN 
UP NOW! 

The HAN newsletter is a fantastic way for folks to stay up to 
date on all the "HAN happenings" including information about 
events, trainings, announcements, volunteer opportunities, 
participant needs, and celebrations.  

SIGN UP NOW to start receiving your electronic HAN newsletter 
by emailing mic@micmt.org.  

 

 

Free Screening at the Roxy  

CASA of Missoula is excited to bring the award-winning 
documentary Daughter of a Lost Bird back to Missoula on 
October 9th, 2023 at the Roxy Theater.  Daughter of a Lost Bird 
centers around Kendra, a Native American adoptee, who grew 
up in a white family with no connection to her Indigenous 
heritage. Now, as an adult with a family of her own, she 
embarks on a seven-year journey to find her biological mother, 
April, and return to the Lummi Nation. The film is an insightful 
look at the various lives impacted by the child welfare system in 
the United States. 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080d4aa5ab2da2fa7-mictour
mailto:mic@micmt.org


Over Fifty and Living With Dignity  

The Missoula YWCA created this educational brochure to tie in with a training offered last month 
about ageism and elder abuse.  

Download an the brochure here: Page One Page Two  
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